

Unit 8- television- worksheet 2

I. Find a mistake in the four underlined parts A, B, C or D of each sentence and correct it.

1. Last summer my parents buyed me a lot of different gifts.
A B C D
2. There was many people standing on the street.
A B C D
3. I ate noodles for dinner, but I wasn't eat anything for lunch.
A B C D
4. The food was delicious, but most things didn't cheap.
A B C D
5. Did your uncle took you to watch the football match last week?
A B C D

II. Give the correct form of the words given to complete the sentences.

1. Stories about _____ people in the world of sports are often very interesting. (fame)
2. When you open a newspaper, you'll always find _____ about some games. (inform)
3. Huy's brother is a _____ football player, isn't he? (profession)
4. Please listen to the _____ carefully. (instruct)
5. Did you join the sports _____ last week, Tom? (compete)
6. _____ ! Your team won the first prize. (congratulate)
7. The _____ in this gym is very modern. (equip)
8. I think sports and games are very _____. (use)
9. The football fans cheered _____ for their side. (loud)
10. I did many sports last week and was _____. (exhaust)

III. Complete each sentence by using the appropriate verbs in the box in the past simple tense.

begin	buy	eat	get up	play
take	visit	walk	watch	write

1. My brother _____ TV all day yesterday.
2. We _____ to school last week.
3. Mr. Pike _____ a big hamburger for breakfast.
4. Mary _____ her grandparents.
5. Peter _____ to me two days ago.
6. John _____ chess with his friend.
7. Mr. Smith _____ a new house.
8. The tennis match _____ at half past nine.
9. Julia _____ some photos.
10. Vinh _____ late this morning.

IV. Match the questions with the answers.

1. What's your favourite sport?	a. Twice a week.
2. What's your favourite team?	b. No, I don't.
3. Do you do any sports?	c. Yes! It was wonderful.
4. How often do you go to the gym?	d. I like volleyball.
5. Did you enjoy the football match last night?	e. Tottenham Hotspur.

Reading

I. Read the passage and choose the correct answer (A, B, C or D) to each question.

① Serena Williams is an American professional tennis player. She was born in 1981 in Michigan. She is known as one of the greatest female tennis players of all time. She used to be the world No. 1 in both women's singles and doubles tennis. In 1999, she won her first Grand Slam singles title. She started playing tennis when she was very young. She turned professional when she was Just 14 years old. So far, she has had 4 Olympic gold medals and 23 Grand Slam singles titles. With her powerful style, she changed the way women play professional tennis. Her elder sister, Venus Williams, is very famous too. They play doubles together and they are two women that have the most Grand Slam singles titles among active females.

1. Who does this passage mainly talk about?

- A. Serena Williams B. Venus Williams C. Grand Slam D. Michigan

2. Which sport does she play?

- A. tennis B. table tennis C. badminton D. football

3. When did she become a professional player?

- A. 1994 B. 1993 C. 1999 D. 1995

4. How many Olympic gold medals has she had so far?

- A. 4 B. 14 C. 23 D. 5

5. Who does Serena Williams team up with?

- A. Serena Williams B. Grand Slam C. Venus Williams D. Olympic Gold

② There are many ways to exercise. Some require lots of equipment. Others need lots of people. Running doesn't need any of those. It's a great way of exercise.

Running helps your brain work better. It also improves your feelings and sleep. Better sleep helps you healthy. Running also gives you a healthier heart. You may live three years longer. When your body is healthy, it can fight diseases.

Let's go for a nice run! Run with your friends, your family or your dog. Run in the park or in the street in the early morning. You can get some fresh air, enjoy the scenery and keep fit at the same time. Just remember to stretch before you run and cool down after running.

1. Running needs _____.

- A. a lot of equipment B. many people C. none of these D. many person

2. Running improves _____.

- A. our feelings B. our sleep
C. both A and B D. our feeling and sleep

3. Running can help us live longer for _____.

- A. three years B. four years C. five years D. two years

4. We can run in, _____.

- A. our house B. parks and streets C. our school D. Both A and B

5. Don't forget to _____.

- A. do some exercise before running B. cool down after running
C. Both A and B are correct. D. Both A and B are incorrect.

II. Read the text and circle the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions.

① According to a study, only 6 out of 10 children between 5 and 14 years (1)_____ join in sport outside of school. More boys than girls play sport. There (2)_____ some benefits of playing sport for children. Firstly, sport helps them improve fitness and sleep. When they play sport, they become fitter and (3)_____ better. Secondly, sport reduces the risk of obesity. The (4)_____ is they can burn calories when playing sport. Finally, when children play sport in

teams, they can improve their social skills. They work (5) _____ their teammates to play well and win the game.

- | | | | |
|------------|----------|-----------|------------|
| 1. A. old | B. young | C. age | D. older |
| 2. A. is | B. many | C. are | D. be |
| 3. A. eat | B. go | C. have | D. sleep |
| 4. A. word | B. thing | C. reason | D. right |
| 5. A. with | B. for | C. out | D. against |

② There are (1) _____ main kinds of sports: team sports and (2) _____ I sports. Team sports are such sports as baseball, basketball (3) _____ volleyball. Team sports require two separate teams. The teams play against each other. They compete against each other in order (4) _____ the best score. For example, in a football game, if team A scores 4 points and team B scores 2 points, team A wins the game. Team sports are sometimes (5) _____ competitive sports.

- | | | | |
|------------------|-------------|------------|---------------|
| 1. A. one | B. two | C. three | D. four |
| 2. A. individual | B. ordinary | C. special | D. collective |
| 3. A. and | B. because | C. or | D. so |
| 4. A. to do | B. to make | C. to get | D. to play |
| 5. A. calling | B. having | C. call | D. called |

III. Read the passage and choose the correct answer (A, B, C or D) to each question.

Serena Williams is an American professional tennis player. She was born in 1981 in Michigan. She is known as one of the greatest female tennis players of all time. She used to be the world No. 1 in both women's singles and doubles tennis. In 1999, she won her first Grand Slam singles title. She started playing tennis when she was very young.

She turned professional when she was just 14 years old. So far, she has had 4 Olympic gold medals and 23 Grand Slam singles titles. With her powerful style, she changed the way women play professional tennis. Her elder sister, Venus Williams, is very famous too. They play doubles together and they are two women that have the most Grand Slam singles titles among active females.

- | | | | | |
|---|--------------------|-------------------|-------------------|-----------------|
| 1. Who does this passage mainly talk about? | A. Serena Williams | B. Venus Williams | C. Grand Slam | D. Michigan |
| 2. Which sport does she play? | A. tennis | B. table tennis | C. badminton | D. football |
| 3. When did she become a professional player? | A. 1994 | B. 1993 | C. 1999 | D. 1995 |
| 4. How many Olympic gold medals has she had so far? | A. 4 | B. 14 | C. 23 | D. 5 |
| 5. Who does Serena Williams team up with? | A. Serena Williams | B. Grand Slam | C. Venus Williams | D. Olympic Gold |